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“The Board was apprised that the benefits of the pay revision in accordance with the
Seventh State Pay Commission have been extended to the employees of the Corporation in
compliance with the decision taken by the Board in its 160" Meeting. However, the minutes of the
said 160™ meeting appear to have inadvertently omitted the dates from which the benefits would be
calculated and paid. Consequently, there is some ambiguity regarding dates from which the revised
benefits would be calculated and paid.

Upon discussion, the Board approved the proposal that the revision in pay scale would
be effective from 01.04.2016 and the payments would be due from 01.04.2017 in terms of Finance
Department Letter Number 3590 dated 24.05.2017 as decided in the 160™ Meeting.”
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